
CHIEF'S COMMITTEE - AVERY FIRE ASSOCIATION 

Seven Devils Town Hall - August 2nd, 2018 

 

Fire Association President Bobby Powell call the Chief's Committee meeting to order in Chief 
Bob Garland's absence.  

Paul Buchanan brought the renewal bill for I Am Responding and asked the Chiefs if they 
wanted to renew the contract. Members discussed the system noted that it was a very good 
backup to our dispatching system. Members agreed to request the association vote to renew the 
contract for three years. 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

	
  


